
 

“The VFW lauds Chairman Isakson and Ranking Member Tester for reaching a bipartisan and 

comprehensive compromise on the future of VA community care that will ensure veterans 

receive timely access to high quality, comprehensive and veteran-centric care. We look forward 

to working with the committee to ensure swift passage of this important bill.”  

VFW Executive Director Bob Wallace. 


